
MEETING OF THE 3 RIVERS CHAPTER OF THE GOOD SAM CLUB 
8/16/2019 

AT CAPE GIRARDEAU CAMPGROUND & RV PARK 
 

The meeting was called to order by President Hunter at 7:15 pm. He then led the group in the Pledge of 
Allegiance. 
 
Memberships attending included: Burhorn, Ford, Hunter, Stanton and Tschannen.                                     
 
Birthdays of Jim and Phyllis Stanton were celebrated with singing. There were no anniversaries. 
 
The July meeting minutes were read and approved without change. 
  
Treasurer, Don Ford, reported that there were no changes to our accounts. 
             Our current balances are: 
  Checking $218.85 
  Savings      $5.02  
 
Wagon Master, Linda Hunter, reported the following regarding future campouts: 

 
September 23 – 29:  Missouri State Rally Visit http://www.missourigoodsam.com/ for all the 
details, schedules and registration forms.  Please let Dale ASAP know if you are planning to 
attend. 
Current plans are that Dale will arrive at the campground Monday (9/23) morning to stake out the 
sites for 3 Rivers attendees, thus avoiding the need to “arrive together to camp together” as in the 
past. Early registrations are still being accepted until 9/12 and day passes will be available at 
$7.50/day/person for those who choose to come and visit us at the Rally.  
 
Note: The Prison tour has been scrubbed but the State Staff is working to fill that time slot in the 
tour to Jefferson City 
  
October: 18 – 20: 
A campout at the Missouri RV Park, 2325 Missouri Park Rd, Mountain Grove, MO 65711 (417-
926-41040 hosted by the Hunters plus helpers. Cost is $28.65 per night or $150.00 per week. By 
October 1st, please make your reservation with the campground and notify Dale or Linda at 636-
337-7925 or mailto:mailto:bdhunter40@hotmail.com that you will attend. 
 
Directions: Following Interstate 44 West to Rolla, take US-63 south to US-60 (Cabool). Proceed 
 West on US-60 to 2 miles past MO-95, the Business-60 exit. Continue West on the North 
 outer road (you should be seeing Campground signs by now) for 1 mile. The Park is on 
 the right. 
Activities: 
 Dinner Friday will be potluck, Soup and sandwiches plus sides. 
 Dining establishments already identified include: The Grove Family Restaurant and Dee’s 
 Place. 

Remember October is the month when Chapter dues ($25) are to be paid. 
 

November 17th, 1:30 p.m. A luncheon meeting hosted by the Stantons at Mimi’s Café, 17240 
Chesterfield Airport Rd., Chesterfield, MO 63005, phone 636-530-4510. Please notify Jim if you 
plan to attend at 314-368-6978 or stantonjw@centurytel.net by November 10th.  
 
Directions: From I-64, exit at “Boone’s Crossing” in Chesterfield Valley (exit #17), 
 proceed South, cross Chesterfield Airport Road and turn left on THF Blvd. 
 Mimi’s is the 4th building on the left with the European style tile roof. (You will be 
 unable to access Mimi's directly from Chesterfield Airport Road) 

 
 



Items for the good of the Chapter: 
 
Irv Charpiot now resides in a nursing home. 
Carolyn Brinkman came through her operation well.   
Carol Weber is home from the hospital. 
Phyllis Stanton has settled in at the Barathaven Alzheimer’s and Dementia Center. 
 
New Address: 
 
Mag Miles  Mag has moved to live with her daughter. 
51 Cedar Brook Ln. 
Pacific, MO 63069 
314-614-4080 
 
Larry & Carolyn Brinkman   
1028 S. Bishop, #147 
Rolla, MO 65401 
314-972-2414 

  
After thanking Jack and Janette for a great weekend which included: 
 
 Visits, to the Missouri National Veteran’s Memorial in Perryville, The Farmer’s Market, various 
 resale and “junk” shops and an inspection tour of the Landing Point RV Park. 
 
 Dinners, at Seis Amigos, Delmonico’s and Beef-o-Brady’s in addition to the Friday night potluck. 
   
… a motion by Janette, seconded by Linda, brought the meeting to a close. 
 
Respectively submitted, 
 
Jim Stanton Vice President 

 
 

50/50 was won by Jim Stanton who donated it to Dogs for Better Living 
 

 
 
The following note was received from Sandy Luzynski: 
 
8/18/19 
“Three River Friends 
I would like to say my cancer surgery was a success and at this point I don’t need radiation or 
Chemo this time after surgery. I want to thank everyone for their prayers and thoughts. It means a 
lot being remembered – Sandy” 
 
 
 
I spoke with the Brinkman’s on 9/1, and Carolyn reported to me that she is completely cancer free 
following her Colon surgery with no follow-on treatments needed.   
 
Larry continues with dialysis and with the typically Larry, positive attitude. 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 
THE SCHEDULE FOR THE NEXT 12 MONTHS IS SHOWN BELOW: 

 
 

Month Host Location 
   =========== 2019 =========== 
December Brinkman TBD 
   =========== 2020 =========== 
January  Hunter TBD 
February  Sheehan TBD 
March  Burhorn TBD 
April  Weber TBD 
May  Ford TBD 
June  Tschannen TBD 
July  Stanton TBD 
August  Brinkman TBD 
September   STATE RALLY Sedalia 
October  Hunter TBD 
November Sheehan TBD 

 
Please notify Linda Hunter at: 636-337-7925 or at mailto:bdhunter40@hotmail.com     

when you have selected your location so we can avoid duplication of venues. 
Also, please keep her advised of any trades or substitutions 

 
 


